
Call for Papers: Digital Poster Session 
Korean American University Professors Association (KAUPA) 

40th Anniversary Conference on Korean Studies in the Artificial Intelligence Era 
 
Dear KAUPA Student Members and Friends, 
 
The Korean American University Professors Association (KAUPA) is excited to announce students’ 
research paper submissions for the 2026 KAUPA 40th Anniversary Conference. This conference 
provides a unique opportunity to present students’ research work from multiple disciplines, focusing on 
the present and future of Korean studies in the Artificial Intelligence era. All Korean American students at 
undergraduate and graduate levels are welcome to submit their research studies. Student presenters can 
be from one of the five disciplinary categories: 1) Law, Liberal Arts, Humanities, Social Sciences, and 
Education, 2) Business, Finance, and Economics, 3) Engineering, 4) Science, and 5) Medicine and Public 
Health. Three students will be selected, and their travel costs will be fully covered up to $1,000. Once 
selected, student presenters will present their papers during a digital poster session on the conferment 
day.  

Topics 

 Problem-solving with Artificial Intelligence in the Korean context. 
 Ethical, practical, legal, political, and social implications of AI development and deployment in 

Korea. 
 AI applications in music, arts, communication, history, language, education, healthcare, 

engineering, science, business, economics, tourism, law, public policy, government, politics, 
athletics, public health, medicine, computer science, mechanical engineering, and other 
disciplines in Korea. 

 Collaborative interdisciplinary approaches in AI research in Korea. 
 Creative works such as art and music performances with AI technology in Korea. 
 Comparative studies between the US and Korea. 
 Systematic literature analysis of AI topics and disciplines in Korea. 
 Meta-analysis of AI studies on Korea and its global impact. 
 Empirical research with human subject data in AI and Korea. 
 Content analysis of big data in AI and Korea. 

Submission Guidelines: 

 Submit your study by August 1, 2025, in pdf format to seok.kang@utsa.edu.  
 Include author information on the title page. 
 The committee will select THREE papers for presentation and announce it in September 2025. 
 Travel expenses up to $1,000 per attendee will be supported for the three students.  
 Selected students must create a digital poster and send the poster file to Seok Kang 

(seok.kang@utsa.edu) by December 31, 2025. 
For inquiries, please contact: seok.kang@utsa.edu.  
 
Schedule: 
Friday, January 23, 2026 (Checking in on January 22 and checking out the hotel on January 24, 2026). 
 
Venue: 
The University of Texas at San Antonio, HEB Conference Ballroom 
 


